
ERIE COUNTY COMMUNITY
HEALTH CENTER

PUBLIC  HEALTH  OUTREACH  CLINIC
is excited to announce we are resuming our

The Outreach Clinic will resume our normal
scheduled hours at the Kelley's Island
Library. Due to COVID-19 precautions,
appointments are required. To schedule
your appointment with a provider, call
Central Scheduling at 419-626-5623 ext 174.

Facial coverings are required and

social distancing will be enforced. 

Flu shots available

October 23, 2020!


